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  From the President 
 

The August program was very interesting.  I had no idea there were 

so many different flower garden and  hexagon quilts.   

 

I finished my tote bag.  Seminole piecing is fun, and I love the 

results.  It is easier than it looks.  I have way too many bags, but 

still have to empty one when I need one sometimes. 

 

September’s meeting will be important to attend.  There will be 

information you need to know about the quilt show, October’s 

luncheon, and the November workshop.  You will have a chance to 

sign up for the times you would like to work at the quilt show, and 

sign up for the luncheon and workshop.   

 

It sounds like a fun program also. 

 

     Kathy 
       

     

 

 

        

 

 Birthdays 

 
 

9-2 Anita C 

9-4 Micki U 

9-21 Karen G 

9-26 Donna B 

  

Meeting Tuesday, September 11th 1:00 
 

Cheri’ Hoefeldt will give a lecture on Quilted Garments 

We will have a workshop in the morning at 9 to work on projects for the quilt 

show.  Marty W could use some help basting a quilt to be put in her antique 

quilting machine at the show.  Lunch is on your own. 

There will be a board meeting at 10:00 

 

 

September hostesses will be Lynn O, 

Michael M, and Micki U 

 

The October meeting will be a luncheon  

  

  

Tote bag from August workshop 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming Programs: 

The Guild luncheon will be October 9 at Noon. A sign-up sheet will be available at the September 

meeting, cost for the meal is $12.  Please pay Marty when you sign-up.  

 

The menu is Pumpkin soup, Pork Lion with fried apples, green salad, California blend casserole, 

homemade rolls, and Heath bar chocolate cake.  

 

You can also send your $12 to Marty and she will put your name on the list. The last 

day to sign-up for the luncheon is September 25.   

 

Jeanne Poore is our guest speaker at the luncheon. 

 

    

 

   

     Quilt Show Report 

 

We have all our quilts for the quilt show.   Everybody needs to start collecting their props that 

they can bring.  It is a LARGE  area to fill up.   
 
Be ready to sign up for all the duties, (admissions, fat-quarters, raffle quilt, etc)  Sheets will be 
available for their signatures at our September meeting.   
 
September will be the last meeting to bring in fat 1/4s and silent auction items.   Things for the 
Bazaar can be brought to the quilt show on Friday the day before the quilt show. 
 
We can use all the help we can get on Thursday night, getting tables set up, getting booth areas 
marked out, and getting ready for the quilts to come in Friday morning. 
 
Friday morning, get your quilts to the Martin Center by 9.  Have props ready to bring in after 2.   
 
Thanks for your support... Betty, Karen and Kathryn 
 

 

November Program and Workshop— 

 

November 13, 9 am-noon, Klonda Holt will 

teach a class on 21st Century Bull's Eye Quilt. 

 

Sign-up for the workshop at the September and 

October meetings. Pay Marty $10 when you 

sign-up and receive a supply list.  There will also 

be  a cost for the pattern of $8.50 which you will 

pay at the workshop. 

 

Klonda will present a trunk show/lecture in the 

afternoon. 
 



          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Summer fun 

      Friendship Block Winner 

 

This month’s winner didn’t come easy.  Rita M’s name was drawn at the meeting.  She is off on a trip and I 

still haven’t bee able to get in touch with her.   Dixie N’s name was drawn next, but she just had her name 

drawn last October, so wasn’t eligible.  Gayle H’s name was the next one drawn. 
 

 

I have been a member since the guild began, how things have progressed though the years.  Marlyn and I 

have been married 52 years now, and how that time has gone by.  Marlyn retired from KPCL in 1994, at 

that time we moved to Independence to be near our children.  Doug and wife Kim have 2 daughters.  Claire 

is a senior at LSN and Faith is a sophomore.  Their mother is vice principle there.  Annette and husband 

Brandon have 2 boys.  Cole is in the 4
th

 grace and Reade is in kindergarten.  Annette is a teacher of 6
th

 

grade at Hawthorne Hill, in Lee Summit.   

 

       Gayle H 

     New Member Information 

 

Norma Jean (Jeani) K    

 

(See emailed newsletter for personal information) 

 

Birthday is March 8
th

 

 

 She enjoys sewing, quilting, anything quilt related,  panting, and anything art related.

    

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

      COUNTRY PATCHWORK QUILT GUILD MINUTES 

                    REGULAR MEETING  AUGUST 14, 2012 

 President Kathy C called the meeting to order and welcomed our guest  and new member,  Jeani K.  The 

Treasurer’s Report and the Minutes from the last meeting were approved as written in the August  Newsletter. 

 COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 LIBRARIAN:  Dorothy R reported that AQS has books on sale.  She passed around a catalog for the 

 members to review for ordering. 

 SUNSHINE:  It was noted that Dixie N and Mary J were back. 

 QUILT SHOW:    Betty L announced that there would be a Quilt Show meeting on Friday, August 17th at 1:00 

P.M. at the Swinger Realty Office on College Street.  She reported that there are 60 quilts entered in the show so far.  

Thirty five or forty additional quilts are needed.   Ten vendors are coming including a scissors-sharpener.  There will 

not be an appraiser. Bobbie Jo P is collecting fat quarters, but needs many more.   Marty W asked for donations of food 

or money for the Friday before the quilt show.  The Nicholas-Beasley Museum Board will have food and drink 

available for sale on Saturday and Sunday.  Micki U showed 20 small quilts that had been donated for the Silent 

Auction. Donna B, Marlyn M and Beth C showed items they were donating for the Silent Auction and the Boutique. 

 FRIENDSHIP BLOCK:    Darlene L thanked the members for making her blocks.  Bobby Jo P distributed her 

blocks.  Rita M’s name was drawn for the next month with Dixie N as an alternate. 

 DOOR PRIZE:   Janet E handed door prizes to Darlene L, Beth C, Marty W, Amanda M, Eileen H, Elsie L, and 

Donna B. 

 SHOW AND TELL:     Eileen H showed two baby quilts—an embroidered ABC and an embroidered Teddy 

Bears and Hearts.  Marlyn M showed 5 quilts that she and ladies from her church made to auction.   They included a big 

scrap quilt in dark colors; a churn dash with flowers done in homespuns;  hanging lantern blocks done in various colors;  

stars and squares done in  reds, beiges  and browns;  and a quilt that was hand appliquéd  and donated by Katherine S 

done in beiges, blues and dark reds.   She also showed four baby quilts. Dorothy R showed her friendship quilt done in 

30’s fabrics.  She also showed quilted covers for a recliner head and armrests. Charlene G showed baby quilts and tickle 

blankets. Paula S showed table runners. 

 MISC:   Kathy C announced that Lynn O had won a grand prize for a quilt entry at the State Fair.   Marty W’s 

granddaughter, Grace G, had entered her quilt and pillow at the State Fair. 

 Kathy C announced that there will be a board meeting at 10:00 A.M. Sept 11, 2012.  From 9:00 A.M. to 12:00 

P.M. there will be a workshop for the Bazaar.  Bring unfinished projects or help others with their  projects.  

 Paula S announced that Cheri Holfeldt would be the featured speaker next month.    She then introduced Reeze 

Hanson who lectured on “Grandmother’s Flower Garden”. 

 The meeting was adjourned.  After the program refreshments were served. 

 Submitted by Mary Pat W--Secretary   

  

 

 



 

August Treasurer’s Report 

(See emailed newsletter for financial details) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

               

 

 

 

Donna B’s  12 year old granddaughter made this darling cake. 



Calendar 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Lazy Daze of Summer 

   

 Sept 5  Pat Knoechel, Eleanor Burn’s Sister will  give a program in 

   Warrensburg.  For information call 660-441-1387 

 

 Sept 8  Santa Fe Trail Days, Raffle Quilt   

 

 Sept 11 Country Patchwork Quilt Guild meeting 1:00.  

    Workshop in the morning at 9. 

 

  Sept 14-15 Twilight Stitchers Quilt Show, Blue Springs 

   www.twilightstitchers.com  

 

 Sept 14-15 Round Bobbin Quilt Show, Saint Charles Convention Center 

   www.roundbobbin.com  

 

 Sept  29-30 Country Patchwork Quilt Show, Martin Community Center 

 

 Oct 20-21 Starlight Quilters Guild Quilt Show, Lenexa 

   www.starlightquilters.com  

    Country Patchwork Quilt Guild 

    Editor Kathy C 

    P.O. Box 365 

    Marshall MO 65340 
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